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Universal Periodic Review Working Group – 32nd Session
Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Yemen
Statement by Australia

Australia welcomes the Yemeni delegation to this UPR.

Australia deplores the ongoing conflict in Yemen. These hostilities have triggered a humanitarian disaster, crippled infrastructure and restricted Yemen’s ability to exercise authority over its territory. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Australia recognises the challenges for Yemen in improving the human rights situation given the ongoing hostilities. Australia recommends Yemen continue to engage seriously in UN-mediated peace talks, recognising that a comprehensive political solution is the most effective way to address the suffering of the Yemeni people.

Australia is concerned about the obstacles to humanitarian access to Yemen’s civilian population. Australia recommends Yemen abide by the Stockholm Agreement and facilitate the delivery of food, fuel and medicines to all Yemenis.

Australia recommends Yemen facilitate full access for members of the Group of Eminent Experts to investigate grave human rights violations and abuses and violations of international humanitarian law.  Australia supports the mandate of the Group of Eminent Experts.

We are concerned about the disproportionate impact of the hostilities on women and children. Australia recommends that Yemen transparently investigate incidents of gender-based and sexual violence to establish accountability for these crimes.
 
Words: 183 
	           Australian Mission to the United Nations	E-mail   UN.Geneva@dfat.gov.au 
       Chemin des Fins 2, Petit Saconnex, 1211 Geneva 19   Ph +41 22 799 9100  Fax +41 22 799 9175 www.geneva.mission.gov.au

		
image1.jpeg




image2.png
australia

HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
2018 - 2020




image3.jpeg




image4.png
australia

HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
2018 - 2020




